
Dear Neighbours,

Thank you to all those who 

attended our Community 

Drop-In Session on Tuesday 

18th July. It was nice to meet 

more of our neighbours and 

speak with some of you about 

the work we are doing on site.

We’re making great progress 

on site and you can read 

more about the work we’ve 

recently completed and what’s 

coming up next in this 

newsletter.

-The Holloway Park Team

PROJECT UPDATE

July 2023

THE LANDMARK CHIMNEY HAS 

DISAPPEARED! 

On Thursday 17th July, we reached a 

construction milestone when we removed 

the largest chimney on site. The chimney 

was around 100ft tall and our team 

worked safely and carefully to take it 

down, using high tech machinery. 

This chimney has long been a landmark 

in Holloway so it’s bittersweet for us all 

to see it go.

STAY UP TO DATE WITH 

COFFEE & CAKE!

We’re thrilled to have welcomed 

Julie to the Holloway Park team. 

Julie has been working for 

Peabody for 9 years and has 

recently joined our Holloway
team. Please give her a friendly smile if you see 

her out and about.

Julie is keen to get to know our local residents, so 

she’ll be opening the doors to our office from 

2:30pm – 4pm on the 1st Wednesday of every 

month, starting from 2nd August. If you have 

any questions or are looking for more 

information on the work we’re doing, please do 

come along!



CONTACT DETAILS

If you have any concerns or queries that you’d like to 

discuss with the team, please contact:

 London Square Construction Team

0333 666 0104 

Hollowayparkinfo@Londonsquare.co.uk

STAY UP-TO-DATE

We hope you are finding our regular 

newsletter useful. Please do let us know 

if you would like to receive them by 

email by contacting us at 

Hollowayparkinfo@londonsquare.co.uk

In addition to our newsletters, we are 

setting up a new website where you will 

soon be able to easily find information 

about the work we’re doing at 

Holloway Park and contact information 

for our team.

If you wish to speak to the Council about this 

project, please contact Islington Council 

Construction Monitoring Team: 

Lee – 020 7527 7272 or 

www.islington.gov.uk/ReportASB

CONSTRUCTON WORKING HOURS

0800 – 1800 Weekdays

0800 – 1300 Saturday

PROGRESS CONTINUES ON SITE

Across the wider site, we are pleased to 

share that our demolition works have 

been progressing well. This month we 

have continued work to remove Blocks D 

and 2 and have continued to process 

excess demolition waste to make way 

for removal of the old building’s 

foundations.

UPCOMING WORK

Next month, we will continue to remove 

the slab and foundations of the old 

buildings. Wherever possible will we 

continue to separate out materials that 

can be reused on site or recycled.

Sustainability in Construction

In partnership with The Skills Centre, 

we recently piloted a Sustainability in 

Construction Course. The programme 

brought together women, ex-offenders 

and under-represented groups and 

addressed skills shortages facing the 

built environment, particularly in the 

interiors and green skills sectors. 

Participants achieved an accredited 

qualification in health & safety, 

environmental awareness and 

sustainability and CSCS cards. 

Congratulations to all of those who 

completed the course!

Thanks to all those who supported and 

took part in our Sustainability in 

Construction Course.
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